
Item C1
Recognition of Larry and Liz Seifert, Coordinators of the Grand 
Island Fishing Derby
The Mayor and City Council will recognize Larry and Liz Seifert for 10 years of dedicated 
service to the Grand Island Fishing Derby. On June 29, 2002 approximately 250 kids from 
the 3rd grade through the 6th grade enjoyed a day filled with educational and fishing 
activities and learned the importance of living drug free and that there are alternatives to 
using drugs. Larry and Liz have served as coordinators of this event for the past 10 years and 
have announced their retirement this year. We wish to "Thank" Larry and Liz for all of their 
efforts in this very successful event.
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